

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

13/12/23 - Elf Run 2023 and **Christmas Dinner Day**

14/12/23 @ 2.30pm - Reception **Nativity** 15/12/23 @ 11.00am - Reception **Nativity**

Christmas Carol Concerts: 19/12/23

09.00am - 09.30am Y1 and Y2 performance (FOR Y1 PARENTS) 10.00am - 10.30am Y1 and Y2 performance (FOR Y2 PARENTS)

20/12/23

09.00am – 09.30am Y3 and Y5 performance (FOR Y3 PARENTS) **10.00am – 10.30am** Y3 and Y5 performance (FOR Y5 PARENTS) 10.45am - 11.15am Y4 and Y6 performance (FOR Y4 PARENTS) 11.30am - 12.00pm Y4 and Y6 performance (FOR Y6 PARENTS)

CONTACT INFORMATION



www.stanleyprimaryschool.com



01253 763601/761022

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm



| admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk



Stanley Primary School

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 2023

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS

It's nearly that time of year again! Each Friday in December (1st, 8th & 15th), children are invited to come into school wearing a Christmas Jumper over their uniform, in place of their cardigan/jumper. Please do not feel obligated to buy a Christmas jumper.

Children are also invited to wear their Christmas Jumper on Christmas Dinner Day (Wednesday 13th December).

(Year 6 – As Friday is PE Day, children are still welcome to wear a Christmas Jumper over their PE Kit and they can take it off during PE if they like.)

WINTER GARDENS DANCE FESTIVAL

Congratulations to our wonderful dance club who performed at the Blackpool Winter Gardens at the Dance Festival on Wednesday evening. Our pupils performed to a huge audience and not only produced a wonderful dance display but also received comments about their excellent standard of behaviour.

We are so proud! Thank you to all our families who supported the event.



FOOTBALL MATCH VS HAWES SIDE

Massive well done to our football team who played against Hawes Side this week. They were 4-1 down until they came back after half-time to win 6-4!

We are so proud!

RECEPTION PHONICS WORKSHOP

Just a reminder that we have a phonics workshop for parents/carers for our Reception children on Monday.

Please let your child's class teacher know if you are attending so we can add you to the register of attendance.

FACEBOOK PAGE

We post very regularly to our <u>Facebook Page!</u> Please like/follow it to ensure you don't miss out on anything!

ELF RUN 2023



RAINBOW RAFFLE



FACEBOOK PAGE

We post very regularly to our <u>Facebook Page!</u> Please like/follow it to ensure you don't miss out on anything!

OPEN EVENTS – RECEPTION 2024 INTAKE

Please head over to our website for more information.



Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child's circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child.